
 

 

Accademia delle Scienze dell’Istituto di Bologna 

Via Zamboni 31  

40126 - Bologna – Italia 

www.accademiascienzebologna.it 

 

 

Bologna, July 4th, 2024 

 

 Prof. Roman Slowinski 

 

 

 

Dear Professor Slowinski, 

 

It is with great pleasure and full support that I inform you that the Assembly of 

Full Members of the Academy of Sciences of the Institute of Bologna, in its plenary 

session held on June 17th, 2024, unanimously approved the proposal for your 

nomination as Foreign Correspondent Academician of our Academy, submitted by 

the Class of Physical Sciences for the II Section – Engineering Sciences, in 

accordance with the rules laid down in the Statute. 

 

I am sure that your availability and skills, known and appreciated by the 

scientific community, will contribute to the quality of the initiatives of our ancient 

academic association. 

 

Together with my personal congratulations and those of the Assembly, I send 

you my warmest regards. 

 

 

 

                     Prof. Luigi Bolondi 

Presidente dell’Accademia delle Scienze 

  dell’Istituto di Bologna 
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